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Eric Joy

The digging she has ended.
As you read this, the digging of deciduous trees in the 
Midwest is ending. To say that the digging window was 
small this year is an understatement!

In some parts of Michigan and Ohio, growers have 
reported digging windows as small as TWO WEEKS. 
Compare this to the usual six weeks, and there may 
be material problems later this year. Many growers are 
reporting that their orders to all of their customers may not 
be filled in full.

Please make sure that you are talking to your sales 
person here at Christensen’s Plant Center. We have 
worked very hard with our growers to ensure that our full 
compliment of trees gets dug for you.

Call early and make sure that yours show up on your 
jobsite when you need them.

http://www.christensensplantcenter.com
http://www.christensensplantcenter.com/httpdocs/archive/archive.html
mailto:joye@christensensplantcenter.com

